
 

Have questions about date/time for a school event?  Want to know 

what’s for lunch tomorrow?  Want to purchase a parking permit?  

CLICK HERE to go to our website for all this and more! 

If you would like to submit an announcement for addition to this 

newsletter, CLICK HERE. 

Submit announcements for this newsletter HERE.. 

Roaring Ahead! 

March 28th—English I STAAR EOC 

March 30th—English II STAAR EOC 

April 3rd & 4th—Letter Jacket Fittings 

April 7th—THS Athletic Booster Casino Night 

April 12th—Powder Puff Football 

April 14th—Good Friday—School Holiday 

April 28th—AP Exam Pep Rally 

May 1st-5th—EOC Testing 

May 1st-12th—AP Testing 

May 6th—SAT 

May 11th—Underclassman Awards (6:30pm) 

May 12th—Senior vs. Faculty Basketball Game 

May 13th—Class of ‘17 Prom—Houston Downtown Aquarium 

This Week in Tiger Land 

Monday, March 20th 

Welcome back from Spring Break! 

Tuesday, March 21st   

Softball vs. Bush (4:30/6:00pm) 

Baseball vs. Ridge Point (7:00pm) 

Wednesday, March 22nd 

College Wear Wednesday 

Thursday, March 23rd 

Band:  UIL Preview Concert 

JV Track Meet @ Austin HS 

Friday, March 24th 

Spirit Day– Wear your TIGER GEAR! 

HARN College Fair—All lunches 

Softball @ Hightower (4:30/6:00pm) 

Baseball @ Austin (7:00pm) 

Varsity Track Meet—Fort Bend Relays (Hightower) 

International Festival (7:00pm) 

Saturday, March 25th 

MCJROTC Fun Run (8:00-10:00am) 

- Herman Melville 

74 Days 

 

http://www.fortbendisd.com/ths
https://goo.gl/forms/Tcm7COD9kpMfPsPd2
https://goo.gl/forms/UkSCebIJs27fdoy32




Annual THS Climate Survey 
Each year, we conduct an annual Climate Survey for our 

staff, parents and secondary students to obtain feedback 
about our stakeholders’ work and educational experience 

in Fort Bend ISD.  You should have received a climate sur-
vey via email today.  Surveys may be completed until Fri-

day, March 31st.   As you know, survey data is extremely 
valuable as it allows our stakeholders to share their 

thoughts and helps inform our decisions. Thank you for 
taking your time to complete this survey!   

Construction Underway 
Please be advised that construction for a new 

road that will border the north edge of our stu-
dent parking lot began over Spring Break.  There 
should be no significant interruption to normal 

traffic outside of the parking lot, but traffic pat-
terns within the student parking lot have been 

affected.   


